
911 
Warning 

911 service is available 
when using your Cloud-

Based Phone Service from 
the initially registered 

service address. If your 
Cloud Phone device is 

moved to a new service 
address, 911 will be 

available, but the initial 
service address will be 

displayed for emergency 
personnel. Please contact 
Nex-Tech to change your 
registered service address 
if necessary. Also, if you 

experience a loss of power 
or Internet service, Cloud-
Based Phone Service will 

not be available. 
 


